
 Classroom Times Older 2s   Ms. Heather, Mrs. C, and Ms. Kim 

May is a month full of happy and fun endings in our older 2s classroom. We are   

patiently watching to see our caterpillars turn into butterflies! April Showers 

bring May Flowers, we hope to spend a lot of time outdoors this month looking 

for signs of Spring! Our classes have been fascinated by the many worms we see 

on our walks around the parking lot. 

We will be looking closely for BUGS everywhere! 

 

YOUR CHILDREN ARE INVITED TO SING! 

Sunday, May 18th at our Trinity Church Service 10am 

Special Celebration for TCNSK Staff-look for a signup outside of our 

classroom to let us know you will be there 😊 

 

Monday, May 19thth and Tuesday, May 20th 
We are planning a “Picnic Snack” to celebrate the upcoming Summer Days! 

The teachers will provide a special end of year snack for the class. 

Please send in your child’s water bottle and hope for a sunny day! 

 

LAST DAYS OF CLASS - Wednesday, May 21st & Thursday, May 22nd  
TCNSK hosts an End of the Year Program for each class in the Chapel. Families are invited to 

join us at 10:30am on Wednesday 5/21(for our MWF class) & 11am on Thursday 5/22 (for 

our TuTh class) as we sing a couple of our favorite songs and say our final good-byes.  

No need to send in lunchboxes or water bottles these days 😉  

 

TCNSK SUMMER CAMP begins Monday, June 2nd (6 weeks of fun!) 

Please email Mrs. B-bethb@trinityfairview.com to check availability for week(s) 

We hope to see your child at camp! 

 

SAVE THE DATES - TRINITY’S COUNTRY FAIR – Fri. 6/27 & Sat. 6/28 
Friday 5-8pm – Attic Treasure’s  Basket Raffle, Spaghetti Take-out 

Saturday 9-3pm – Kids Activities, Petting Zoo, Inflatables, Fire vehicles, etc. 

It has been a pleasure having your child in our class this year. We have enjoyed 

watching each of them grow and learn together. They truly are a very caring group 

of children and they have a great time with each other. We wish you all a very 

Safe, Happy and Fun Summer filled with new adventures. Thank you for sharing 

your child with us.  We will look for your child next year as they move up to a 3s 

class here at TCNSK 😊 Ms. Heather, Mrs. C., and Ms. Kim 
 


